From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov

To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); tlokeyl6@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 1:37:22 PM

Comments on Docket #2020-P-W-0009

Name: Terri Lokey

Phone: 443-350-1986

Email Address: tlokeyl6@gmail.com
Organization: No

Comments:

I have recently purchased the home at 30347 Terrace Road, which is located across the canal
and two properties up from the area that is being discussed. I am in full support for the
dredging of the canal sited in this request. At low tide, the canal is extremely low and would
be dangerous for anyone trying to navigate the canal in a boat. I feel the marine life is also
suffering because of the low conditions in the canal and dredging would enhance the marine
life in this area. Mr. Bolduc has seemed to research the necessary steps needed for the safety
of the environment and surrounding neighbors' properties, and would recommend that he be
given permission to dredge the canal in front of his property. Thank you for your
consideration. Terri Lokey
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